
 

 

On behalf of the University of Vassouras and Dr. Eduardo Trajano, we would like to extend an 

invitation to you to become a Visiting Professor in our Post-Graduate Program / Professional Master's in 

Science Program in Health Applied Sciences (https://mestradosaude.universidadedevassouras.edu.br/). Dr. 

Carolina Maciel is a distinguished physician and researcher, and having her in our program would greatly 

enhance its value. Additionally, we would also welcome another professional appointed by you. 

Our mutual interest in advancing medical education and research aligns well with the goals and 

objectives of our respective institutions. By collaborating, we have the potential to achieve excellence and 

make significant contributions to the field. We believe that the exchange of experience between University 

of Vassouras and University of Florida could contribute to the scientific level of our Program. 

We sincerely hope that you will consider our invitation and be a part of our program. We look 

forward to hearing from you. 

 

Best regards 

 

 

Filipe Moreira de Andrade, Titular Professor of Surgery – University of Vassouras, Brazil 

Eduardo Trajano, Chief of Post-Graduate Program in Health Applied Sciences – University of Vassouras, Brazil 
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